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KYOEI TANKER CO.,LTD.
KOBE: 14th December, 1962.

Lloyd 's Register of Shipping,
KOBE,

Dear Sirs,
M.S. "TAIEI MARU"

Class Withdrawal

We thank you for your letter of the 4th instant
respecting the above ship,

With regard to this case, we have to inform you
that it has been decided to temporarily withdraw, as of this
day, class of the "Taiei Maru" and the "Ten-ei Maru", bothof
which have been classed with your Society since their construction
and have been surveyed annually, on account of the présent shipping
depression.,

We shall be glad, therefore, if you will kindly arrange
according bhearing in mind that it is our intentions to reinstitute
class of these ships with your Society when a prosprous condition
permitsus to do so in future.

Kyoei Tanker Co.,Ltd.
K. Orita

Chief,
Shipping Department.
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